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MEMORANDUM FOR: Victor Stello, Jr., Executive Directoer § e offec shot o

for Operations

bl Cadiront
THROUGH James M. Taylor, Deputy Executive Director
for Regional Operations
FROM: William T. Russell, Regional Administrator,
Region I
SUBJECT: VERMONT STATE LIAISON OFFICER REQUEST FOR NRC TO COMMENT

ON SHUTDOWN ASSESSMENT CF THE VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR
POWER FACILITY

During the July 6, 1988 meeting between Commissioner Carr and Vermont
Commissioner Sterzinger for the Department of Public Service, the NRC was
requested to comment on the subject report (enclosed), particularly with
regard to decommissfoning data and risk factors associated with nuclear
facility accidents. Commissioner Carr stated that he would consider the
request if resources were available. Commissioner Carr provided the report
to Region I for coordination with NRC staff.

I believe that NRC should not comment on this report because it is a study
addressing policy options for the Stat: of Vermont and would require a
substantial review oy NRC to ensure the data was valid and with limited bias.
On this basis, 1 am proposing to send a letter to the Vermont State Liaison
Officer declining to comment on the Shutdown Assessment Report, but enclosing
some resource documents. A copy of the proposed letter is enclosed. State,
Local, and Indian Tribe Programs has concurred with this proposal, and my staff
will inform George Felgate of Commissioner Carr's staff prior to responding to

Vermont .,
’12(/;741"*‘456:_
William T. Russell
Regional Administrator

Enclosures:

As Stated
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» Victor Stello, Jr. 2

cc w/encl:
C. Kammerer
G. Felgate
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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION |

75 ALLENDALE ROAD
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

JUL 28 1988

Mr G*’“"QQ Sterzi
Commissioner
Derav'tr"e’_ of Duh““w': Service

120 State Street, 3rd Floor

Mon”-,e}\pr‘ vermont ';’3((‘2
Dear Commissioner Sterzinger

| appreciated the coordination you and members 0 ! provided in

support of Commissicaer Kenneth Carr's meetings ¢ July 988 with Governor
Madelane Kunin and the various State officials on July 6 88 in Montpelier,
Vermont. During the introductory meeting we had with you, you requested that
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission comment on the interim report to the Vermont

Genera) Assembly entitlea "Shutdo sssment of the Vermont Yankee Nuclear
" 1€

vy
Power Facility," dated December
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) DRAFT

Mr. George Sterzinger

1f any other documents could assist your effort, please contact me at
(215) 337-5246.

Sincerely,

Marie Miller
Regional State Liaison Officer

Enclosures:
As Stated



